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Banpu Organizes "Research on Learning Process for Thinking Development" Workshop for 

Teachers of Granted Schools in Northern Provinces 

 

 15 - 16 July 2010 – Banpu Public Company Limited by Mrs.Udomlux Olarn, Head of 

Corporate Affairs (front row, third from left) organized the “Research on Learning Process for 

Thinking Development” workshop in Lampang. The workshop was conducted by educational 

experts from School of Educational Studies of Sukhothai Thammathirat Open University for 70 

teachers of 8 schools in Lampang, Lamphun, and Phayao.  

 

This teacher capability development workshop is part of “Banpu Education for 

Sustainability” project, one of Banpu’s CSR projects which has been implementing for 7 years. 

Participating teachers will also have a chance to conduct researches on learning process 

from real lessons to further develop their students’ thinking process in the future.   

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Sirilak  Manawongcharoen Banpu Public Company Limited 

Tel. 02-694-6890 


